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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Corrections 
Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 2024-2000-0038 
AUDITING SERVICES 

ADDENDUM 4 

ISSUED  JULY 21, 2023 

This addendum is being issued to add a secondary contact. 

Important Note to Offerors: You are not required to sign and return this page of the addendum document 
with your proposal.  A secondary contact - Procurement Officer is added in this addendum. All other terms 
and conditions of the RFP remain the same. This Addendum is hereby made part of the RFP and is a total 
of one page. 

Additional Procurement Officer: 

Gary Bailey will be the secondary Procurement Officer for this RFP. If submitting a proposal via email, please 
send to gary.bailey@alaska.gov and maria.ostlie@alaska.gov. If submitting a hard copy proposal, please 
submit one hard copy to the following address:  

Department of Corrections 
Attention: Gary Bailey 

RFP: 2024-2000-0038 – Auditing Services 
550 West 7th Ave, Suite 1800 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
To confirm that the proposal is received, contact 907-269-7344 or via email (email preferred). 
 
 
Maria Ostlie 
Procurement Specialist 3 
Phone: 1 (907) 465–3337 
Email: maria.ostlie@alaska.gov 
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